
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

Sam Mohammed 

 

A Mohammed 

 

RE: P.E KIT REMINDER 

 
All students at Prince Albert Primary School are expected to wear the 
following items when participating in P.E: 
 

• Plain white t shirt (No polo shirts) 

• Plain black shorts/leggings/jogging bottoms 

• Trainers (black or white, NO Football trainers) 
 
 
During colder weather spells, children will be asked to wear their Prince 
Albert Primary jumper over the top of their P.E. kit. 
  
For health and safety reasons, please ensure that your children are not 
coming to school wearing hoodies or Football kits/Trainers.  
 
All of these items can be purchased at your local supermarket such as 
Asda George and Tesco 


